
CHELMSFORD CITY COUNCIL 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2021/22 
 

NOTICE OF LATE PUBLICATION 
 
 
 

The Council’s final statement of accounts will not be published by the required deadline 
of 30th November 2022 as required by the Regulation 10 paragraph (1) of the Accounts 
and Audit regulations 2015, as amended. Our external auditors, BDO LLP, were 
unable to complete their audit in time for the publication deadline due to pressures on 
their resources. 
 
This notice is issued under Regulation 10, paragraph (2a) of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015. 
 
The final audited accounts will be published as soon as available, following the 
conclusion of the external audit and approval of the accounts.  
 
 
Dated   30th November 2022 
 

Phil Reeves 
Accountancy Services manager, Section 151 officer 
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